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19th April 2021 
 
Dear Helena Giudici 
     

Objection letter to 21/00294/LAPRE 
 

 
We would like to object to the new planning application 21/00294 for a premises 
licence.   
 
We feel that if this application were to be approved it would put untenable pressure 
onto this, already extremely dangerous, sunken lane which has very poor visibility in a 
number of areas.   It would be wholly inappropriate and, concerning, to add further 
pressure to this lane which over the last few years due to increase traffic from large 
lorries, equestrian & delivery vehicles.  This has already had a serious impact on public 
safety.   
 
As we understand it if permission is granted for these premises to operate both 
collection and deliveries 12 hours a day, 7 days a week this constitute a very serious 
public nuisance – and we feel would further impact the safety for drivers on this lane.  
 
Aside from this we are unclear as to whether the building has the appropriate planning 
permission to operate as a commercial business.  We understand that it is constructed 
as an agricultural field storage barn? 
 
In view of the above, we would please urge the Licensing Authority to refuse the 
application.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
Edward and Camilla Green 


